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Dear Ms Kim Thomas

Final inspection report

Saxon Hill

Following our recent inspection, please find attached the final inspection report. We will usually publish the report five working days from the date of this letter on the Ofsted reports website.

Thank you for the comments you submitted following your review of the draft report, also your positive feedback about the process. I can confirm that your comments have been thoroughly considered and that I have made the necessary amendments to the report which are reflected in the final version attached.

Please make the report available to all relevant stakeholders you consider appropriate. Some reports published on our website will not include any information that identifies the name or location of a provider. However, you can identify it by the unique reference number (SC038728). If you experience any difficulties accessing the report from the Ofsted website, please contact us by email SocialCare.Midlands@ofsted.gov.uk and quote your unique reference number (SC038728) and setting name (Saxon Hill).

Child-friendly summary

The child-friendly summary informs children and young people about the inspection outcomes. We would ask that you support all children to understand the messages in this summary.

Post-inspection survey

We invite you to complete our online post-inspection survey via this link: https://ofsted.smartsurvey.co.uk/s/SCCIF_PiS/10331420. The survey asks for your views on the inspection process and the impact the inspection is likely to have in bringing about improvement to your provision.

Ofsted values all survey responses - they help us review and improve the inspection process. The feedback also helps us to keep informed about the quality and impact of inspections. We would be grateful for your feedback by 28 January 2025.

Yours sincerely

Chanel Bryant

Reply to:
Jaril Rahman
Inspection Support Administrator
03000131458
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